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‘Phone                                                                                     [redacted]
Chancery 8191
          Ext.   28
                                                                                        January 20th. 1939

G. Allighan, Esq.,
    [redacted]

		Thank you for your letter of January 10th. Our Assistant
Hon. Secretary has sent you notice of a meeting of the
Provisional Council of the Anti-Partition of Ireland League
to be held at the Four Provinces of Ireland Club, 38, Russell
Square, on Monday next at 8 p.m.

This meeting will be attended by members of the 
Publicity and the Finance and General Purposed Committee and,
as various aspects of our organisation programme will come 
up for consideration, we trust that you will find it possible
to be present.

					Your truly,

					Hon. Secretary of the
					Anti-Partition of Ireland League.
